
5th September, 1919.

Bev. Abbe Chartier, 
Laval University, 
Montreal.
Lear Sir:-

-7e are in receipt of a oo: mninication from the 
City Hall requesting s to state the reasons why the City of Montreal should not cease paying to McGill University 
an annual grant of 10,000.

It occurred to me that possibly your University may 
have received a similar communication, and ' at corser en­
action in this matter by Laval and McGill might be the best 
method of securing a continuance of such grants.

I should appreciate very much having your opinion on 
this matter at your early convenience.

Yours very truly,

'ZLZ'f^
Secretary.
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